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Osgoode's Annual Constitutional 
Cases Conference
 

Paul-Erik Veel was invited to share his expertise at Osgoode's 
Annual Constitutional Cases Conference. On the panel 
Scrutinizing the Supreme Court with Digital Technology, Paul-
Erik discussed the use of digital technology to assist in analysis 
of the work of Canada’s Supreme Court. 

Continue reading: 
https://www.yorku.ca/osgoode/concases/program/
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